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If you are a transplant recipient or a 
caregiver, please share your housing 
experience by completing Aarolyns House 
of Hope survey. 
 
The survey will take just 10 minutes of your 
time.  The information is needed to support 
what we already know intuitively – 
a transplant hospitality house is truly 
needed in the Detroit area for recipients 
and their caregivers.

Please spread the word about the survey 
to other transplant families so we get even 
more information....Thank you! 

Access the survey with this QR code below 
or go to: https://s.surveyplanet.com/obtmfc0b
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for

After Aarolyn’s life-saving transplant 
in 2011, her life changed profoundly. As 
soon as she was able, she became a 
volunteer transplant ambassador at 
Henry Ford Hospital in Detroit. In her 
current role of teaching transplant 
candidates, recipients, and caregivers 
about the life changes following their 
“gift of life”, she has heard stories of 
significant lodging difficulties and 
problems maneuvering the process. 
Some of these stresses are unavoida-
ble, but Aarolyn’s House of Hope will be 
able to relieve concerns about a place 
to stay, with a caring “community” 
close to the hospital. 
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mCcullough
founder

PLEASE 
DONATE TODAYat 

AAROLYNSHOUSEOFHOPE.ORG



“Every time we call a patient in for 
transplant or they are transferred from 
across the state, in critical condition, 
there is no hotel availability for families 
to stay on such short notice.”                         
Transplant RN

“It was 10 p.m. when we were called for 
his transplant. I spent the night in the 
surgery waiting room, attempting to find 
a hotel. I then spent five days in my 
husband’s hospital room. I could not 
find a hotel because there was an event 
in town – it was a tough time.”                           
Transplant Caregiver
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– a place to stay that was warm and caring? 

Where the caregiver wasn’t always alone and 

could share with others in the same 

situation? Where there was no burden of huge 

hotel costs? A place with support and 

companionship when it’s needed most? 

And - it was close to the hospital?

When your long-awaited “gift of life” becomes 
available, you must head to the hospital with 
a caregiver at your side. You have a hospital 
bed, but your caregiver must find a place to 
stay nearby. Right now, a hotel room is the 
only option.

This can be expensive and sometimes 
hard to find

It’s lonely and isolating during this 
stressful time

Driving between the hotel and the hospital 
may lead to the caregiver driving drowsy, a 
dangerous and worrisome reality

After your “gift of life”, how do you manage 
since you must be close to the hospital for 
a period of time?
 

Move into your caregiver’s hotel room?

Add to your expenses with a 
second hotel room?

Travel back and forth from home, 
maybe 40, 50, or more miles?

There must be something better!

Aarolyns House of Hope will be just that 
place – a home-away-from-home.  A 
sanctuary of comfort and compassion 
where caregivers and recipients traveling 
the same journey can share and care.  A 
place that models a safe new transplant 
life-style and wraps you in warmth at the 
lowest cost possible as a non-profit 
charitable organization.


